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Distribution List Confirmation

If your organization wants to remain on the distribution list for the Mackenzie Valley Review Board’s environmental assessment of Fortune Minerals; proposed NICO Project, please return this form to Martin Haefele by March 20, 2009.
mhaefele@reviewboard.ca
Fax:  (867) 766-7074

Tel.:  (867) 766-7053
	Organization
	

	Contact Person
	

	Mailing Address
	

	Telephone Number
	

	Fax Number 
	

	E-mail address
	

	Correspondence preference (fax or e-mail)
	Please note that this assessment will generate considerable amounts of paper.  If you select fax as preferred mode you will receive all correspondence via fax.  We will send all correspondence via e-mail unless otherwise instructed.  If you prefer fax transmissions, check here  [  ]
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